
Welcome to Vineyard Central!

 July 7, 2019: Fourth Sunday after Pentecost


Jesus. People. Place. 

Empowered by the Spirit, Vineyard Central seeks to cultivate 
Jesus-centered community here in West Norwood. We are glad 
you joined us this morning!


Prayer & Fasting Focus: Vineyard’s National Conference


Today’s Scripture Readings: 2 Kings 5:1-14; Psalm 30; 
Galatians 6:1-16; Luke 10:1-20


Today’s Serving Team:

Greeter: Stephanie

Pre-K: Kara, David

K-6th: (Remain in service)

Eucharist: Thurman, Cameron, Don, Janet M. (bread)

Message: Joshua Stoxen

Music: Janet, Jeremy, Grace, Shaina, Steve, Andy (sound), James 
(slides)




Announcements 
Ladies’ Night: Join other ladies from the community for a chance 
to connect and hang out. Our next meeting is Tuesday, July 16, 
from 6-8pm.


Home Groups: Want another chance to get to know people 
outside of Sunday morning? Want to be encouraged in your faith? 
Three home groups meet twice a month in various homes in 
Norwood. They are all open groups, and each have their own 
flavor. Talk to one of the Elders or email vcnorwood@gmail.com 
for more info.



Community Spotlight: Woven Oak 
Woven Oak Initiatives helps catalyze the common good in 
Norwood through a variety of programs such as Baby Bear, 
Friday Fun Life, Garden Camp and the Makers’ Collective, as well 
as through grassroots involvement in the community. Learn more 
at wovenoak.org.




Ongoing Happenings 

Baby Bear: Provides free baby items, a meal, and relational 
connection at Grace UMC (2221 Slane Ave) the 2nd Wednesday 
of the month from 5-6pm and the 4th Friday from 9-10am.


Man Time: Join other guys from the community for a chance to 
connect and hang out. Our next meeting is Tuesday, July 30, from 
6-8pm at the Streckers (1757 Mills Ave).


Moriah Pie: The neighborhood pay-as-you-can pizza restaurant 
is open on Fridays from 4:30-9:30pm at the Speckled Bird (1766 
Mills Ave).


Music on the Piazza: Mandy has put together another great 
lineup this summer, happening on multiple Friday evenings. See 
the posters on either side of the main entrance for details.


Taco Tuesday- a Community Potluck: Come share a meal and 
some hangout time with our neighbors! Our next one is Tuesday, 
August 6, at 6pm in the sanctuary of St. E’s.




Want to Stay in Touch? 
Fill out a “Let’s Connect” card found at the welcome 
table and drop it in the offering bowl. Sign up for our 
weekly emails by scanning the QR code to the right 
or by visiting www.vineyardcentral.com/contact/.




Leadership 
Elders: Jeremy Eyre, Janet McNeel, Kara Sheldon, Joshua 
Stoxen (Pastor)


Trustees: Kenny Havens, Sandra Kelley, Don McNeel


Note: “St. E’s” refers to St. Elizabeth, the namesake of our building.
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